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‘As a Caring Community, we 
learn and grow’ 

  
 
Dear Roose Families, 
 
We hope you managed to enjoy 
some quality family time over the 
holidays and that the children had 
some fun and a rest too! Thankfully 
the sun has been out this week and 
it’s starting to warm up. 
 
We love the summer term at Roose 
School. We are hoping to get on our 
lovely field soon and enjoy lots of 
events and activities outside. 
 
This term we already have lots of 
things planned, please read the 
newsletter carefully and keep hold of 
it so you know when events are 
taking place! 
 
 
Attendance 
Thank you to everyone who is being 
conscious of any time off school. We 
understand there has been high 
levels of illness last term and 
appreciate all your support with 
keeping holidays to school holiday 
time only. 
 
 
Marvel the Therapy Dog 
After the success of last half term 
with visits from Marvel, we have 
arranged for another half term of 
sessions for some small groups of 
children. Mrs Redhead has contacted 
all those families of children who are 
taking part. 
 
 
Wellness at Greenacres 
We continue to use this fantastic 
facility to support small groups of 
children and individuals. The work at 

Greenacres focuses on support for 
confidence and anxiety. 
 
 
Sponsored Reading Event 
Thank you for your incredible 
support you gave to this important 
local charity. Roose School raised 
well over £1000 and Team Evie are 
delighted with our effort. It is so 
great for the children to take part in 
charitable events and learn the value 
of giving.  
 
 
Life Education Visit 
We are excited to be welcoming Life 
Education Lancashire to run a series 
of PSHE/RSE workshops with the 
children next week. A separate letter 
has gone home about this. There is a 
short session for parents on 
Wednesday 24th April from 8.45 – 
9am if you would like to find out 
more about the workshops. Please 
come to the school hall. 
 
 
Lake District Summer Music Festival 
workshops 
We are delighted that our year 4 
class has been chosen to take part in 
a series of free workshops as part of 
the Lake District Summer Music 
Festival. This will involve working 
with musicians to compose and 
create and is a fantastic opportunity 
for them. 
 
 
Parent Meetings 
Thank you to everyone who 
attended parent meetings last term. 
If you were unable to make an 
appointment, please contact your 
child’s teacher. 
 
 
Roose Nursery – Messy Craft Play 
Nursery are fundraising towards the 
purchase of a new sensory room and 
are running a messy play session in 

the school hall on Saturday 18th  
May. Please phone nursery to book 
and see attached poster. 
 
 
New Starters 
Places have now been announced 
for our reception class in September 
2024 and we are delighted to 
welcome all our new starters. We 
will be in touch soon after the 
appeals date in May to let families 
know about transition arrangements 
and meetings. 
 
Year 4 and BAE 
Year 4 had a fantastic day yesterday 
when they had a VR Headset 
workshop with BAE. They then went 
to watch the naming of the new boat 
at the docks – a fantastic experience 
for them all. A big thank you to BAE 
Systems for providing this super 
opportunity for them. 
 
 
Please remember we are here to 
help and offer advice so do contact 
us if you need help with anything. 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
 
Jenny Redhead, head teacher 
 
Dates for the term on the next 
page…… 
 
 

 



Roose Community Primary School  
Newsletter April/May 2024 

 

Telephone: 01229 838841     Website: www.rooseprimary.co.uk    Email:  admin@roose.cumbria.sch.uk 

 

 

Diary Dates so far for the Summer Term 
Please not there will be additional dates added for outdoor learning sessions and 

school visits 
 

22.4.24 Year 4 visit from BAE to do STEM VR workshop and year 4 visit to watch naming of boat 6 
ceremony. 
 

23.4.24 Life Education Workshops in school by Life Education Lancashire 
 

24.4.24 Life Education Workshops in school by Life Education Lancashire 
 

30.4.24 Year 5 performing Shakespeare at The Jetty, Windermere 
 

13 – 17.5.24 Year 6 SATs week 

16.5.24 Nursery Sports Day 

21.5.24 Nursery trip to Maize Maze 

22.5.24 Library Van visit 

24.5.24 KS1 Sports afternoon 

 3.15pm - Finish for half term 

3.6.24 Year 6 - How the Teenage Brain Works session with school nurse – Donna Moore 

3.6.24 Parent session with the school nurse – Decider Skills 

7.6.24 Reception and Year 6 class photos 

 KS2 sports afternoon 

14.6.24 PTA King’s Afternoon Tea – parents invited 

17.6.24 Assessment week 

18.6.24 Year 2 STEAM day at the Dock Museum with BAE 

20.6.24 Year 4 residential to Tower Wood 

28.6.24 Governor’s Day 

3.7.24 Year 5 to St Bernard’s School 

5.7.24 PTA Summer Fayre 

12.7.24 End of year reports out 

19.7.24 2pm – End of term 

  


